
IMMUNIZATIONS SERVICES NOTICE OF OPEN ENROLLMENT (IMM/DOSES-0247.1) 
 
 
The Department of State Health Services (DSHS), Division of Prevention 
and Preparedness, Immunization Branch, issues a Notice of Open 
Enrollment (the “Notice”) requesting applications from Federally 
Qualified Health Centers (FQHCs) to provide immunization services to 
eligible children in accordance with the DSHS Immunization Branch 
Variable Dose (DOSES) Contract to be awarded to successful applicants. 
To receive a contract, an FQHC must submit an application in compliance 
with the requirements described in the Notice, meet the eligibility 
requirements described in the Notice, and agree to the terms and 
conditions contained within the contract. 
 
The entire Open Enrollment document can be viewed at the following 
link. 
 
http://esbd.cpa.state.tx.us/bid_show.cfm?bidid=73126   
 

 


